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Workers’ Day celebration invitation: Mthatha Stadium 

 

The PSA’s Provincial Office in Mthatha will be hosting the PSA’s main Workers’ Day celebration event as 

indicated below: 

 

• Date: 1 May 2024 

• Venue:       Mthatha Stadium 

• Time:      10:00 

 

The PSA General Manager and Chairperson of the Board of Directors, who is also responsible for the 

Eastern Cape, will address members followed by presentations from Fedusa and the GEPF and 

entertainment. There is a full program of events for the day and the program will thus start early in the 

morning. 

 

All members resorting under the PSA’s Provincial Office, including all surrounding towns and areas, are 

urgently requested to confirm their attendance of the event with their shop stewards. Shop stewards must 

ensure that lists are submitted to both PSA Provincial Offices in the Eastern Cape by 26 February 2024. 

 

Owing to distances involved, kindly be informed that members resorting under the Provincial Office in 

Gqeberha are limited to participation only from the following towns: Queenstown, Bhisho, King 

Williams Town, and East London. The reason for this designation of towns is based on practical 

considerations as those who travel will have to return on the same day, namely 1 May 2024. 

 

Members working in the identified towns are requested to submit their confirmation of attendance to 

Bulelwa.Maxeko@psa.co.za. Members resorting under Mthatha can submit confirmation to 

Pumla.kwababa@psa.co.za. 

 

For further details, please contact the following PSA Organising/Marketing Officers: 

 

• Kenneth Qikani: 082 880 2936 / Kenneth.Qikani@psa.co.za 

• Mxolisi Nyandu: 072 118 3076 / Mxolisi.Nyandu@psa.co.za 

• Phumela Qilingele: 079 871 9202 / Phumela.Qilingele@psa.co.za 

• Zingisile Mgxaji: 082 880 8959 / Zingisile.mgxaji@psa.co.za 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE 

17-01-2024 
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Members are encouraged to attend this momentous occasion and fill the Mthatha Stadium to 

capacity on 1 May 2024. Please confirm attendance by 26 February 2024. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 


